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Fingal County Council Comhairle Contae Fhine Gall 

I 

Dr. Ian Marnane 
Office of Licensing and Guidance 
Environmental Protection Agency 
P.O. Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford 

4th December 2006 

Re: Proposed Fingal Landfill - Reference: WO231-01 

Dear Dr. Marnane 

I enclose for your information the following documents: 

1. 

2. 

Letter from the Department of the Environment, Heritage and Local Government 
dated the 27th November 2006 in respect of the archaeological component of the 
E.I.S. 

An Environmental Impact Report dated September 2006 in respect of the property 
owned by Mr. L. Hagen - reference Submission No. 1 to the E.P.A. from Lawlor, 
O'Reilly & Company. This report was submitted to An Bord Pleanala at the Oral 
Hearing in October last. It had been sent to Mr. Hagen prior to the Hearing. 

Yours sincerely 

Gilbert Power 
Director of Services 
Environment Department 
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Environment Department 
P.O. BOX 174. 
County Hall. 
Swords, 
Fingal. 

Co. Dublin 

An Roinn Seirbhisi Comshaoil 

Bosca 174. 
Aras an Chontae, 
Sord. 
Fine Gall. ~ 

Contae Atha Cliath 

Telephone 

01 890 5601 
Facsimile 

01 890 6299 
Email 
envserv@fingalcoco.ie 

www.fingalcoco.ie 
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